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26th May 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Yet another half term gone, and I am sure you are on the countdown for the summer holidays!!! You will have 

received with this letter, a half-termly update on what the children have been doing. I am sure you will agree, 

that the learning going on in school is fabulous. 

Attendance 

Up to now we have 96.4% attendance across the whole school. Our target is 100% and the bare minimum we 

will accept is 97%. Please make sure that the children are in as much as possible, and we will reach that 

minimum level. Attendance is extremely important; even just missing one day can have an impact on a child’s 

education. If your child has less than this, then we may be inviting you in to school to talk about how we can 

help you to support your child in coming to school. 

Uniform 

Can I ask parents and carers to check your children’s uniform? A lot of uniform, particularly jumpers have gone 

missing, and they may have been taken home by other children by mistake! Please check the names in 

uniform, and if there are no names, then please write them in. Also, please make sure that school shoes are 

plain black shoes. We have a lot of children wearing plain black trainers with white soles. These are NOT school 

uniform. 

Fundraising 

A huge well done to the staff who took part in the 5K, the children who ran the 1K, and to all of our children 

who raised money during Walk to School Week for Nugent Care. All in all we raised £1150! 

Dates 

We are coming up to a very busy time of year, with lots of different events coming up in school; the family BBQ, 

trips and Leaver’s Performance to name but a few. Lots of the dates are already on the website, and we do 

endeavor to give you as much notice as possible, but sometimes, we do have to change things. Please bear 

with us if this happens. Please keep an eye on our website for details, follow us on Twitter or download our App 

from the App store. 

 

The children in our school are fabulous, and they are an absolute credit to you. Thank you so much for the 

support you give them and us. 

 

If you have any queries, then please contact us, and we will do everything we can to help. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

J. Lewis 
 

                                                                                                                                                                           
 

 


